
1

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2017 7:33 AM
To: 'achamorro@loweenterprises.com'
Cc: Joshua Graber (jgraber@langan.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. 

Health
Subject: 3000 Broadway Redevelopment Project -RO3236 - 250 30th Street

Dear Mr. Chamorro,  

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) received a document entitled Feasibility Study and 
Corrective Action Plan (FS/CAP), dated May 2, 2017 and a draft fact sheet for public notification of corrective action.  Both 
documents were prepared by Langan Engineering and Environmental Services, Inc. (Langan) for the subject site and 
were received by ACDEH on May 4, 2017.   

ACDEH staff has performed a preliminary review of the fact sheet.   In order to facilitate our review of the FS/CAP, 
ACDEH requests a meeting to walk through the document.  Below are proposed meeting times and dates.  Please 
indicate which date works best for you. 

Monday May 22, 2017 at 10 AM; 

Wednesday May 24, 2017 at 1 PM; 

Friday May 26, 2017 at 10 AM.   

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


